
Allegro Funds named as AIC Firm of the Year and awarded TMA 
Australia’s Medium Company Turnaround for Pizza Hut Australia 
In August the Allegro team was pleased to attend the 2023 Australian Investment 
Council (AIC) Investment Conference and the 2023 Turnaround Management 
Association (TMA) Australia National Conference. Our team is thrilled to bring home 
the AIC 2023 Firm of the Year Award in recognition of Allegro’s contribution to 
private capital industry development. Additionally, we are pleased to be recognised 
for our transformation of Pizza Hut Australia, receiving the AIC’s Small Cap 
Investment Award and TMA Australia’s Medium Company Turnaround of the Year 
Award.  
Allegro “Believes in Better” and 2023 marks another pivotal year in our journey to 
build upon our capability to lead in Active Complex Transformation (ACT). As a firm, 
we are strong advocates for building better outcomes for Australian private capital, 
with a particular passion in supporting the education of emerging talent and creating 
career pathways to facilitate a diverse and inclusive industry.  
These awards acknowledge the contribution of our team and our portfolio company 
leaders who confidently unravel complexity and share our belief in better to create 
high-performing businesses. We proudly share this accomplishment with our 
turnaround partners Pizza Hut Australia CEO Phil Reed and his talented 
management team, who were integral in executing the business’s transformation and 
establishing its focus on delighting customers and operational excellence.  
We sincerely thank our investors, our advisors, and our management teams for their 
support throughout these transformations. Thank you to the AIC and TMA Australia, 
we appreciate your recognition and immeasurable contribution to our industry. 
 

 


